
 

 

Memo 
Date: June 11th, 2020 

To:  SPDSA Community Membership U4 to U8 

From: Debbie Ballam – General Manager 

Good afternoon Parents 
 
We have received some updates from Alberta Health Services that team sports including games may 
resume, but in a modified format.     With these updates, we have confirmation that we can now resume 
soccer activities for players in the U4 to U8 age group.   We are currently working on a schedule and 
finalizing playing days, and once this is complete, we will share this information with you.    
 
All games/sessions will take place during the week, including the U4's who were previously scheduled 
for Saturdays.    The new season will start the week of June 22nd and will end on August 13th.  The costs 
of the programs will be the same costs as what you have already registered for in the U4 to U7 age 
groups and as indicated below.  
 
U4 - $155.00 
U5 - $210.00 
U6 - $210.00 
U7 - $215.00 
U8 are part of the U9 program, and those costs will be $210.00.  
 
Note:  For anyone that paid a late fee in the U7 age group, they will be credited back the $25.00 to their 
credit cards on file.   For those in U8 that play in the U9 age group, your fees will be refunded so the 
final amount that you pay is only $210.00.   
 
We will be posting updated program outlines before the end of the day tomorrow.   
 
I know many of you have been waiting for this update and I thank you for your continued patience.  
Currently, we need help from our members.   If you choose not to participate in the outdoor season, 
please submit a refund request no later than Monday June 15th at 5:00pm.  If you wish to continue with 
the season, we are required to have waivers signed by all members.    The waivers must be submitted 
before players can participate.   We need all waivers returned by the same deadline of June 15th.    
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The waivers can be found at the following links, please ensure that both are completed and all pages 
scanned and email to me at d.ballam@spdsa.net    I realize that not everyone has access to a scanner, so 
if you need to take pictures, please ensure that the pictures are clear.   Any incomplete waivers will be 
returned.   
 
https://cloud.rampinteractive.com/sherwoodparksoccer/files/Alberta%20Soccer%20-
%20Return%20to%20Train%20Youth%20Waiver.pdf 
 
https://cloud.rampinteractive.com/sherwoodparksoccer/files/Alberta%20Soccer%20-
%20Return%20to%20Train%20Declaration%20of%20Compliance.pdf 
 
We are still in need of committed volunteers to help assist with our training and games.    If you can 
help, please email our office at office@spdsa.net 
 
If you will be requesting a refund, you can access the refund request form here:  
http://sherwoodparksoccer.msa4.rampinteractive.com/form/200 
 
Please continue to watch your emails for further updates on the outdoor season.   
 
Thank you 
 
Debbie Ballam 
General Manager   d.ballam@spdsa.net 

 

mailto:d.ballam@spdsa.net
https://cloud.rampinteractive.com/sherwoodparksoccer/files/Alberta%20Soccer%20-%20Return%20to%20Train%20Youth%20Waiver.pdf
https://cloud.rampinteractive.com/sherwoodparksoccer/files/Alberta%20Soccer%20-%20Return%20to%20Train%20Youth%20Waiver.pdf
https://cloud.rampinteractive.com/sherwoodparksoccer/files/Alberta%20Soccer%20-%20Return%20to%20Train%20Declaration%20of%20Compliance.pdf
https://cloud.rampinteractive.com/sherwoodparksoccer/files/Alberta%20Soccer%20-%20Return%20to%20Train%20Declaration%20of%20Compliance.pdf
mailto:office@spdsa.net
http://sherwoodparksoccer.msa4.rampinteractive.com/form/200
mailto:d.ballam@spdsa.net

	Memo

